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Report 16.365 
Date 2 August 2016 
File CCAB-20-173 

Committee Sustainable Transport Committee 
  

Notice of motion – bus interchanges: Cr Daran Ponter 
Councillor Ponter has given notice (refer Attachment 1) of his intention to move the 
following motion at the Sustainable Transport Committee’s meeting on 10 August 
2016: 
 
“That Greater Wellington Regional Council, agrees in principle to include quality 
lighting and monitored closed circuit television (CCTV) as minimum requirements for 
bus interchanges which will be critical to transferring passengers following the early 
2018 roll-out of the new Wellington bus network.” 
 
 
Attachment 1 also contains background information in support of the notice. 


